
McGill University

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

L. W DOUGLAS

July 20, 1938

Dear Mr. Campbell,

Your letter of the 12th July to Mr. Douglae 

arrives In hie absence during the auraer vacation 

period. I will see that It Is referred to him upon 

hie return to the University.

Yours faithfully.

Principal*a Secretary.

0. M. Campbell, Esq.,
502 Pacific Building,
Vancouver, B. 0.


